James & Jodie Rea

February 22, 2012

Mr. Nathan York

York Construction, Inc.
3071 Waukegan Ave.
Simi Valley, CA 93063

Dear Nathan,

Please find enclosed a check for $17,352.50 which ought to be close to the final payment on our
project. I would like to take this opportunity to tell you how much Jodie and I enjoyed working
with you and your team. The quality of your work was excellent, everyone worked together to
produce a superior result and you did a great job of coordinating the entire project to insure that
costs and time-frames stayed well on track.

We will be happy to serve as unqualifiedly positive references for you and hope that you might
be available the next time we seek to take on a project of this magnitude (or larger).

Very truly yours,
»/ / ) N
X 4 / g(-,—’i—/
C e S -

~ James (Jim) Rea

1050 Enchanted Way
Pacific Palisades, California
90272

(310) 454-6517
Jjarea@teleweb-pub.com



